Nevin Harwick

From: Loyd, Tony J. <TLoyd@cabq.gov>
Sent: Monday, March 19, 2012 9:40 AM

To: nevin@harwicktg.com

Subject: FW: Access for the Legacy Church

From: Dourte, Richard H.

Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2012 8:54 AM
To: 'Lorenz, Dennis '

Cc: Metro, Kristal D.; Loyd, Tony J.
Subject: Access for the Legacy Church

Dennis,

It has been some time since we discussed access (indirectly) for the Legacy Church to Unser Blvd. Sarracino Court
presently has access to Unser Blvd and no record has been found that restricts this access point. | have no objection to
having the Legacy Church utilizing Sarracino Place in accordance with the Traffic Impact Assessment prepared by the
Harwick Transportation Group, Inc. dated November 17, 2011.

Richard



